
Office of Human Resources 

Utica Colleges is pleased to announce NexGen EAP, our new and expanded employee assistance 

program provided through eni effective January 1, 2018. This is the same program offered in 

2017 with a new name and added services. 

NexGen EAP, a national company, will be able to serve our employees regardless of location. 

Some of the many services provided include: 

• Counseling Services 

• Child/Elder Care Resources 

• Legal and Financial Consultations 

• Virtual Concierge 

• Individual Wellness Resourses 

• Health Advocacy 

• Online Resources 

• Personalized Web Portal 

• Mobile Access 

As always, this employee assistance program is free and confidential. 

If you or a member of your household is currently receiving services through our current 

carrier, please call NexGen EAP at 1800-EAP-CALL (1-800-327-2255) to discuss transitioning to 

their service. 

Please take a moment to read through the Member Guide found on the benefits page, under 

Section 8: https://www.utica.edu/hr/benefits.cfm.  

Please call the Office of Human Resources at 315-792-3276 with questions. 


